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ADDENDUM FOUR – REMOTE BID OPENING  

 
 

Date:  October 26, 2020  
 
To:  All Bidders  
 
From:  Keith Roland, Buyer  

Nebraska Department of Health and Human Services 
 

RE: Addendum for Request for Proposal Number 6303 Z1 to be opened October 30, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. 
Central Time 

 
 

 
Section I.M PROPOSAL OPENING is amended to read: 
 

The opening of proposals will be public and the contractors will be announced. The opening of proposals will be 
available to view via WebEx at the following link: 
 
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fjericarood.my.webex.com%2Fjericarood.m
y%2Fj.php%3FMTID%3Dmba59937f1b21c4c18926773d662dad13&data=04%7C01%7CKeith.Roland%40nebras
ka.gov%7Cd5457c9e440f43d0f00508d879c670c8%7C043207dfe6894bf6902001038f11f0b1%7C0%7C0%7C637
393240482987968%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1ha
WwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=9EHyRnuzPDzVVUTYN3II5ohaqCd%2F4H%2FBXr3O84OHqCk%3D&
reserved=0  
 
Proposals WILL NOT be available for viewing by those present at the proposal opening. Proposals will be posted 
to the State Purchasing Bureau website once an Intent to Award has been posted to the website. Information 
identified as proprietary by the submitting contractor, in accordance with the solicitation and state statute, will not 
be posted. If the state determines submitted information should not be withheld, in accordance with the Public 
Records Act, or if ordered to release any withheld information, said information may then be released. The 
submitting contractor will be notified of the release and it shall be the obligation of the submitting contractor to take 
further action, if it believes the information should not be released.  (See RFP signature page for further details)  
Contractors may contact the State to schedule an appointment for viewing proposals after the Intent to Award has 
been posted to the website.  Once proposals are opened, they become the property of the State of Nebraska and 
will not be returned. 

 
 
This addendum will become part of the proposal and should be acknowledged with the Request for Proposal response. 


